
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Editor  
  
We are facing an unprecedented crisis and our Governments have a responsibility to protect us 
all. However, some of the most vulnerable people in the UK are being left in dangerous 
situations.  
  
Far too many essential workers still don’t have the protective equipment they need to help 
prevent them from getting coronavirus. 
  
Many migrants and asylum seekers don’t have a safe place to live, the right to work, nor access 
to social support. 
  
Migrant women victims of domestic abuse are having to stay at home with their abusers and are 
denied fundamental lifelines like refuge places. 
  
COVID-19 can affect anyone and the Government must ensure everyone is protected. Amnesty 
International is campaigning to ensure that those most at risk get the help they need. Add your 

voice at  www.amnesty.org.uk/keepeveryonesafe.  
  
Regards,  
 
 

http://www.amnesty.org.uk/keepeveryonesafe

